
From:  High Weald Director
<director@highweald.org>
Sent:  16 April 2020 14:20
To:  Aucott, Kathy
Cc:  Kennedy, James
Subject:  RE: Environment Agency
consultation on an amendment to the River Medway Flood Relief Act

 1976

Dear Kathy,

Thank you for the extra details concerning the proposed
amendment to the River Medway Flood Relief Act 1976 to increase
 the stored
water level in the Leigh FSA from 28.05m AOD to 28.60m AOD, as measured at the
control structure in Leigh. 
 Thank you also for consulting us on the
proposed amendment.

I have reviewed the information and I can confirm that I
have no comments to make on the proposal: it will have no impact on
 the High
Weald AONB.

Yours sincerely,

Jason
Lavender 

Co-Director 

High Weald AONB Unit 
Advising on the management of a nationally important landscape 

01424 723011  www.highweald.org            
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Woodland Enterprise
Centre, Hastings Road, Flimwell, Sussex, TN5 7PR

Celebrating 30 years of
the High Weald AONB Partnership & 70 years of protected landscape
designation
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